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OTTAWA,25th January, 1906-

Dear Chief,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

communication of the 19th Instant,regarding the N.E.i

of Lot 7,Con 3,Tuscarora,and in reply I have to ask

you to kindly communicate with Mr.Indian Superintend-

ent Cameron in the matter.

Your obedient servant
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Chief J.S. Johnson,

Oheweken,
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